

Dear Parent / Carer

We are now fully back in education mode and all classes are carrying out assessments to reassure us of what your children can do and refine our targeted teaching for the rest of the term. It is vital that all the good work of reading with your child, of all ages, at home continues. For ideas and guidance please check the resources on the school website » Helping your child with reading (marwood.devon.sch.uk) or email your child's teacher.

Adding to the school curriculum. Today all the classes had a science workshop in the hall. Everyone really got involved in the hands on STEM activities; please ask your child what they learned. Next Friday, as part of our whole school Japan theme, everyone will learn Taiko drumming. Please see Class 1 pictures of Japan displays in this newsletter.

Marwood School is closed on Monday for the Bank Holiday (open on Tuesday 4th.) We are also closed to children for staff training on Friday 28th May.

Volunteers for lunchtimes on the field. Two parents are kindly assisting with staffing the school field at lunchtimes; if you think you could give half an hour 12:30 - 1:00 please contact the school office. A DBS check will be necessary - there is no charge.

The Big Ask – If your child has not taken part yet please help them do so. Details further on.

Traffic – There are a great many roadworks around North Devon currently. Please be aware that night work is planned on the Braunton / Ilfracombe road (A361) in May. Closures should be 7pm to 7am - however traffic on the lane network around school often increases when the A361 has issues. Please take care.

Kind regards

Alun

_			
	adobson@marwood.devon.sch.uk		
6	sgriffin@marwood.devon.sch.uk		gmay@marwood.devon.sch.uk
	Class 1 - Mon / Tues / Wed		Class 1- Thurs / Fri
6	lhume@marwood.devon.sch.uk	A	nmannell@marwood.devon.sch.uk
	Class 2 - Monday to Friday		Class 3 - Tuesday to Friday
63	rpolak@marwood.devon.sch.uk	6	vcohen@marwood.devon.sch.uk
	Class 4 - Mon / Tues		Class 4 - Wed / Thurs / Fri

After School Clubs									
Monday	Tuesday	Wednesday							
Tennis KS1 and KS2 3:00 – 4:00pm	Football KS2 3:00 – 4:00pm starts 27 th April Please pass names to office. Fee: £5 for half term	Karate KS1 and KS2 3:00 – 4:00pm For places please contact Learn@northdevonkarate.co.uk							

Marwood Menu

	WEEK BEGINNING 03/05/2021							
	MONDAY	TUESDAY	WEDNESDAY	THURSDAY	FRIDAY			
OPTION 1		Sweet and Sour Chicken with Rice Peas	Roast Gammon Roast Potatoes, Broccoli and carrots	Beef Burger Potato Wedges Baked Beans	Fish and Chips Carrot and Cucumber Sticks			
OPTION 2		Sweet and Sour Quorn with Rice Peas	Quorn Fillet Roast Potatoes, Broccoli and carrots	Plant Burger Potato Wedges Baked Beans	Quorn Sausage and Chips Carrot and Cucumber Sticks			
OPTION 3		Jacket Potato Beans and Cheese	Jacket Potato Beans and Cheese	Jacket Potato Beans and Cheese	X			

Science Technology Engineering and Maths (STEM) day with Sciencedipity



Class 1 displays and work















Information about the Big Ask

The Big Ask | Children's Commissioner for EnglandChildren's Commissioner for England (childrenscommissioner.gov.uk)

Hello and welcome

>>>>

Hi, my name is Rachel de Souza and I'm the Children's Commissioner for England. My job is to speak up for children in England, stand up for their rights, and make sure that the people in power listen to what children need and want.

It's time to give something big back to young people like you after COVID — and **we need your help** to do it.



Dame Rachel de Souza

This is the largest ever survey of children and young people in England. We'll use what you tell us to show the government what you think, and what children need to live happier lives.

This survey will only take you 5-10 minutes.



Survey information

We want to support children like you after COVID. And we need your help.

After such a difficult year, it's time adults really gave something big back to kids like you.

You can help us do this by telling us:

- · how your life is now,
- · what you think is important for your future,
- what might stop you from being happy when you grow up.

We will use what you tell us to tell the people who run the country how to make life better for you and other children.

- We won't ask for your name or phone number.
- We won't use anything you say to identify you.
- Everything you tell us will be kept safe and private.

Take as long as you need to do this survey. You don't have to answer any question if you don't want to.